Mull and Iona Community Trust

 Minutes for Express Board Meeting at
An Roth Community Enterprise Centre on Monday 11th November 2013
Meeting Started 9.40pm
Present: Sandy Brunton (SB), Derek Crook (DC), Andrew Robertson (AR), Maureen Dehany (MD), Chris Baker (CB), Elaine Wilkinson (EW) & Babs Whyte (BW)
In Attendance: Moray Finch (MF), Terry Hegarty (TH) & Vanessa MacLean (VML)
Apologies: Richard Fairbairns (RF) & Jane Stevens (JS)

Purpose of the Meeting was to discuss the continuance of the Zero Waste Mull & Iona Project.

· Due to a slow start to the project & the time pressure there is concern that current Milestones set will not be met.
· The purpose of the Milestones set is to ensure the project is proceeding properly.

Moray put forward the following options:

1. Do we withdraw from the project?

2. Do we proceed with an action plan?

3. Do we do nothing but await more detail (statistical) from the Council which is needed for the scoping review?

4. Do we strengthen the steering group to offer more support to take the project forward?

The Board were concerned of the financial implications to the Trust.  Moray assured the Board that should the Trust decide to withdraw from the project Zero Waste Scotland would reimburse any costs incurred thus far.

Terry informed the Board that he had approached external consultants Cwm Harry from Wales to help fulfil our contractual obligations.

The Board agreed a suggested course of action:
1. Continue on with the Project on the basis that a Steering Group are set up to support Terry.

· Moray asked those present who would be willing to be a part of the Steering Group.

· Derek & Babs agreed to be a part of the Steering Group & Sandy asked to be copied in on correspondence.

· The Board requested an update report from Terry every fortnight.

The Board asked if there was an Action Plan to meet our Contractual Obligations.  Some of the Board expressed their concern that we may not be able to fulfil our obligations and others felt that we should withdraw from the project.
Moray & Terry agreed to put together an action plan before Wednesday 13th November which would need approval from Zero Waste Scotland.  Babs, Moray, Terry & Derek agreed to meet at 5pm on Tuesday to discuss the Action Plan prior to it being circulated to the Board.
Moray proposed that we proceed based on the above, subject to the action plan meeting on Tuesday and approval by Zero Waste Scotland on Wednesday. Proposed by MD and Seconded by BW
Meeting Closed at 10.15pm

